
   

  
  

Condolences of Investigative Committee to families and friends of
killed in air crash

 

  

The leadership of the Russia’s Investigative Committee and all its personnel are offering their deep
condolences to the families and friends of passengers killed in the Airbus A321 crash.

The tragedy claimed lives of hundreds of people, your loved ones, and most terribly your children.
This is a great and irretrievable loss. In that hard minute we are mourning together with you and
sincerely support you.

We assure you that the Investigative Committee will conduct a full, impartial and all-round
investigation to find the cause of the tragedy. 
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